
CAMANO ISLAND FIRE RESCUE                                                                                             
811   N. SUNRISE BLVD.                                                                                                        

CAMANO ISLAND,  WA  98282  

 

CALL FOR BIDS 
All interested asphalt sealcoat contractors, 

The fire district on Camano Island is currently soliciting asphalt sealcoat resurfacing and parking 
lot re-painting quotes for two fire station facilities located on Camano Island.    

The fire district will accept written project quotes either in person, electronically, or 
delivered via common parcel carrier up until May 9, 2022 until 4 PM at the fire district 
administrative office located at the mailing address of: 811 N. Sunrise Blvd, Camano Island, WA 
98282.   

 Any / all such quotes received by the deadline date / time will be opened and read aloud 
during a public meeting on the same date time.  The fire district staff will then review all 
quotes and a final award decision will made at a later date.  The fire district is not bound 
to accept the lowest bid – but must justify why we did not.   
 

PROJECT DETAILS: 

Prep, clean and SEALCOAT the entire existing asphalt surfaces of each fire station 
facility, AND repaint the existing parking lot striping, the painted fire zones, all curb 

markings and the ADA stenciling,  

located at: 

“VISTA” FIRE STATION # 1-4                                                                                                  
273 N.  West Camano Drive,                                                                                                   
Camano Island, WA  98282 

AND also; 

Fire Administration Office                                                                                                       
811 N.  Sunrise Blvd                                                                                                                

Camano Island,  WA  98282 

 

Remote worksite viewing is possible via Google Maps, or instead, in-person on-site visits can 
also be accommodated by first notifying the fire district staff.  

All such sealcoat actions would need to conclude by no later than October 28, 2022.  

Project inquires or related questions are encouraged.  The staff contact for this project is Asst 
Fire Chief Craig Helgeland:  chelgeland@camanofire.com      360 387 1512  

This same sealcoat  project notice can also be seen at the fire district webpage:  
www.camanofire.com 

 

 


